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Cavotec SA’s delisting application approved – last day 
of trading will be 30 July 2025
As announced on 16 July 2025, Cavotec SA has applied for delisting of its shares from Nasdaq 
Stockholm. Nasdaq Stockholm has today approved Cavotec SA’s application for delisting and 
decided that the last day of trading in the shares of Cavotec SA will be 30 July 2025.

Following the delisting of Cavotec SA on 30 July 2025, the ticker of the ordinary share of Cavotec 
Group AB will change from CCCAB to CCC.

Contacts

For further details please contact:
Joakim Wahlquist
CFO
Telephone: +46 70 403 47 86 
Email: joakim.wahlquist@cavotec.com

About Cavotec

Cavotec is a leading cleantech company that designs and delivers connection and electrification 
solutions to enable the decarbonisation of ports and industrial applications. Backed by 50 years of 
experience, our systems ensure safe, efficient and sustainable operations for a wide variety of 
customers and applications worldwide. To find out more about Cavotec, visit cavotec.com.
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